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Benefactor Ron Beal Tours Historic Courthouse with CCCRA 

 

As work progresses on the Historic Clay County Courthouse, CCCRA Board Members 
meet several times a week to make the many decisions necessary to complete the 
restoration work and move toward the operation of the facility.  During a recent meeting, 
members of the Board and benefactor Ron Beal meet with general contractor Robert 
Penland for an update on interior construction progress.  Pictured left to right:  Robert 
Penland, Barbara Deas, Vickie Ware, Doug Canup, Ron Beal, Rob Tiger, Paul Price 
and Bob Hanson.  Photo by Dorothy Ethridge.     
 


